
FY-25 HR Indefinite Recall Results  

 
 

 

1. Congratulations to the following officers who were selected for indefinite recall 

to the 1200 HR Community!  

 

CAPT John Hazlett, 1207 

CDR Amber Brandt, 1207 

CDR Edward Kenneweg, 1205 

 

2. The FY-25 HR Indefinite Recall Panel considered seven eligible packages.  

The panel members evaluated all aspects of the applications including 

performance, education, experience, and qualifications to assess potential to 

succeed.   

 

3. Additional opportunities for indefinite recall to active duty in the 1200 HR 

Community will be available in FY-25.  Information on how and when to apply 

will be promulgated at a later date via the HR bi-weekly email and HR OCM 

MyNavy HR page.  Direct any questions regarding this opportunity to the HR 

Officer Community Manager, CDR Erik Moss at (901) 874-4511. 


